CITY OF FARMINGTON
Public Hearing
Minutes of Hearing
June 27,2016
6:30 p.m.

The City Council of the City of Farmington met on June 27, 2016 at Long Memorial
Hall. The hearing was called to order by Mayor Landrum.

Councilmen present were: Darrel Holdman, Mark Kellogg, Garret Boatright, Dennis
Smith, John Crouch, John Robinson, Larry Forsythe and Dale Wright.

City Counselor, Scott Reid, was present.

Officials present were: Greg Beavers, Michelle Daniel, Chris Conway, Todd Mecey,
Floyd Massey and Paula Cartee.

Mayor Landrum stated that a Public Hearing is being held to gain input regarding:
The City’s submission of an application for the Community Development Block Grant
(CDBG) program. The City is proposing to partner with the Missouri Community

College Association to expand the Jobs for America’s Graduates (JAG) program within
the State of Missouri.

Greg Beavers, City Administrator, explained the request for the City to be the fiscal agent
for the JAG Grant Program.

Dr. Steve Kurtz, President, Mineral Area College, gave a brief explanation of the grant.

The hearing was closed at 6:40 p.m.
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